Easter Greetings to you and your pupils.

Over the past number of days the Diocesan Office has received a number of enquiries about the
celebration of the Sacrament of Confirmation this year.

At present, we are still in Level 5 due to the COVID Pandemic.
The Government has not given any indication when we will be able to gather for Church services.

In the light of this, | would like to state that there will not be any Confirmation ceremonies in the
Archdiocese until clear guidance comes from the Government about the resumption of Church services.

Any dates previously given were provisional and dependent on Government advice.

| ask you not to plan any confirmation ceremonies for the coming weeks.

When information is clear we will plan for the confirmation of your children.

With every good wish,

Yours in Jesus Christ,

+ Kieran O’Reilly



